Save the date!
Invitation from The HALO Trust
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On Friday 15" December 2017 HALO is going to hold a lunchtime memorial service and reception at
Chelsea Old Church and Petyt Hall in West London (http://www.chelseaoldchurch.org.uk/petythall).

We are going to remember and honour those staff who have fallen, and we want to celebrate HALO’s work
since 1988 in helping mine and UXO impacted communities around the world.

We are inviting ALL of the very many international staff who have previously served with HALO, and those
who are working for HALO today. Our longest serving senior national staff will join the present management



